

LEGAL NOTICE HOLLISTON CONSERVATION COMMISSION

A Public Meeting will be held at 8:00 PM on January 19, 2021 via remote participation using Zoom, accessibility posted at https://www.townofholliston.us/node/1999/agenda/2020 to consider a Request for Determination of Applicability filed pursuant to the MGL, Ch. 131, S. 40, titled Wetlands Protection Act, as amended, and the Holliston Wetlands Protection By-Law (Article XXX). This application has been submitted Matt Thompson, 83 Westfield Drive, Holliston, MA for proposed replacement septic system at 83 Westfield Drive, Holliston, MA 01746; identified as Holliston Assessors Map 11-8-149. For further information, call 508-429-0607 or e-mail conservation@holliston.k12.ma.us.

Christopher Bajdek, Conservation Chair

To be published in the *Metrowest Daily News* on Tuesday, January 12, 2021.

Please send tear sheets and bill to:

Matt Thompson 83 Westfield Drive Holliston, MA 01746

Phone: 949-481-3871

E-mail: